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  25/3/22 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of a Government Scheme, we have been provided with bagels in school for children to 
have for breakfast.  
 
This is a brand new initiative that is funded by the Department for Education, at the moment we 
are building up to all children having access to bagels at least one morning a week.  
 
Please note these bagels are not gluten free. If your child has any dietary requirements, we will 
as a school try to accommodate all dietary needs by purchasing alternative products.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
 Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs Sally Sixsmith 


